
 

“City of Reading is an Equal Opportunity Provider and Employer” 

Storm Damage Pick-Up 
Monday, February 27, 2023 

 
 

Due to the recent storm, the City will provide Storm Pick-Up of 
the tree limbs and branches left by the storm. All eligible 
materials need to be placed at the curb NO LATER than 7am on 
Monday, February 27, 2023. 
 

Please note limbs must be no longer than 8ft in length and be 
placed along the street edge in such a manner to have all the 
limbs in one direction. 
 

Also, please note that all items places at the curb for pick-up 
must be placed away from trees, street signs, power poles, 
mailboxes, or any object that would make it difficult for the 
equipment operator to pick-up at your location. 
 
Again, please remember that all materials must be placed at the 
edge of the street NO LATER than 7am on Monday, February 27, 
2023. 


